
PARENTS ASSOCIATION (“PA”) 

The Parent Association (formerly known as the Parent Advisory Council) creates an opportunity 

for The Heights Charter parents to provide ideas and advice from a parental perspective to the 

Board of Directors and the Administration. The PA normally meets once a month and anyone 

who is a parent of a current student at The Heights Charter is invited to attend. The PA will elect 

a parent liaison to facilitate communication between the different stakeholders.  

The purpose of the PA is to allow parental input in the governance of The Heights Charter, 

provide social events for parents so as to be more connected with the school, and to raise funds 

for certain events at the school. The PA will regularly invite the Executive Director, individual 

Board members, teachers, and staff to the monthly meetings to discuss issues at the school. 

The PA leadership will also be encouraged to attend Board meetings and provide public 

comment about important issues for parents at the school. The PA, in coordination with the 

Executive Director and Board, may also participate in fundraising for specific events at the 

school. 
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